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Newsletter  6th July  2025  

WELCOME TO OUR CHURCHES: 

 

CONNECT WITH US ONLINE: 

Facebook.com/BramhamBenefice 

www.bramhambenefice.org   

 
 

OUR CLERGY: 

Rev. Nick Morgan, Vicar 
revnjmorgan@gmail.com  

 

Rev. Trish Anslow, Assistant Priest 
t.anslow@hotmail.co.uk 

 

Rev. Glenda Webb, Associate Priest 
revglendabramhambenefice@gmail.com 

Rev.  Hannah Moore Curate 
hmgm3@cantab.ac.uk 

 

Joanna Davies, Connections Minister 
beneficeconnectionsminister@gmail.com 

 

Emma Hunter, Benefice Safeguarding Officer 
safeguardingbramhambenefice@gmail.com 

 

Parish Office: 01937 844402                         
Parish Mobile   07449537241                        
Mon-Thurs 8.30am-2.30pm 

Emma Hunter, Parish Administrator 
bramhambenefice@outlook.com 



 

 

PLEASE HELP US PRAY 

OCCASIONAL OFFICES: 

Services across the Benefice 

Join  us at: 
facebook.com/BramhamBenefice 

or 

www.BramhamBenefice.org/online-services 

10.00am Wednesday  -  Communion Service at St. Mary’s Church, Boston Spa 
8am Sundays - Communion Service  
1st, 3rd and 4th Sunday of the month at St. Mary’s Church, Boston Spa 

2nd Sunday of the month at All Saints’, Thorp Arch 

6pm  Sunday—Compline Service at St. Mary’s Church, Boston Spa 

9.15am Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday Morning Prayer at St. Mary’s Church, Boston Spa 

WEDDINGS 
 

FUNERALS: 
 

 
 
 
 

St. Mary’s Email Prayer Group  
If you would like to include someone                                                                      

on the Prayer list  please contact Niki on:   
stmarysprayer18@gmail.com 

 
 

THE RECENTLY DEPARTED:   
Martin Johnson, Tony Barker, Sally Goodall, Eva Nelson, 

Josephine Armitage, June Chambers and John Mooney 

BAPTISMS: 

 

Freddie Wheatley 

13th July 2025 

St. Mary’s Church 

Boston Spa 

 

Mia Colbeck 

17th August 2025 

St. Mary’s Church 

Boston Spa 

 

Harry Grey 

24th August 

All Saints’ Church 

Bramham 

 

Edward West  
& 

Sophie Hannington 

25th July 2025 

All Saints’ Church 

Thorp Arch 

 

 

 

 

Jack Blackhall 
& 

Sophie Boyd 

26th July 2025 

All Saints’ Church 

Bramham 

mailto:stmarysprayer18@gmail.com
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Readings 

6th July 9.30am Communion Service 

13th July 8am Communion Service  

20th July 6pm Evensong 

27th July  10am Benefice Service at Clifford 

All Saints’ Church,  
Thorp Arch 

St. Peter’s Church, 
Walton 

6th July 10am Celtic Communion 

13th July 10am Communion Service 

20th July 10am Communion Service 

27th July  10am Benefice Service at Clifford 

6th July 11am Communion Service  

13th July 6pm Benefice Celebration Mass 

20th July 10am 
Joint with Bramham in              

Bramham 

27th July  10am Benefice Service  

St. Luke’s Church, 
Clifford 

6th July  See other churches 

13th July 9.30am Communion Service  

20th July 9.30am Parish Worship 

27th July  10am Benefice Service at Clifford 

All Saints’ Church,              
Bramham 

6th July 10am All Together Service 

13th July 10am Communion Service 

20th July 10am Communion Service  

27th July  10am Benefice Service at Clifford 

St. Mary’s Church, 
Boston Spa 

Please note all              
Sunday Services at 
St. Mary’s will be 

live-streamed 

6th July 
Isaiah 66.10-14 
Galatians 6.7-16 

Luke 10.1-11, 16-20  

13th July 
Deuteronomy 30.9-14  

Colossians 1.1-14 
Luke 10.25-37 

20th July 
Genesis 18.1-10a  

Colossians 1.15-28 
Luke 10.38-end 

27th July 
Genesis 18.20-22 
Colossians 2.6-15 

Luke 11.1-13 



 

 

EVENT CANCELLED  

DUE TO LACK  

OF TICKET SALES 

If you have bought a ticket from 
The Parish Office, please call in 

for a refund. 
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    Our next Harmony meeting is on                                        
13th July at 12.30pm 

St Peter’s held a cake and card stall at Bramham Gala last 

Saturday. We were lucky to have good weather and     

punters bought produce from our various cakes biscuits 

and fruit pies. Everything was home made by friends and                  

neighbours, with Emma and Paul erecting the marquee.      

A huge thank you to everyone involved for their support.     

A grand total of £300 was made.  

Our monthly Harmony service               

celebrates its first birthday on Sunday 

13th July. Harmony brings together 

deaf, hearing, and hearing impaired 

people to chat, eat and worship           

together. We'd love you to join us as 

we celebrate a year of this new        

worshipping community - we start at 

12.30pm in the St Mary's Room at St 

Mary's Church with a light lunch 

(usually soup and a roll) with gluten 

free and dairy free options available. 

After this we have a time of worship 

which includes a Bible reading, a       

reflection and talking together about 

what we want to pray for.            

We conclude by 2.30pm.  

Everyone is welcome! 



 

 

Over the last few months we have seen 
a decline in donations at St. Mary’s 

Church. 
 

If you are able, please add just one 
thing to your weekly shop and donate it.  

 
There are a growing number of people in 

our community that need help at the 
moment. 

 
School holidays are fast                        

approaching which can be a difficult 
time for some. 

 
PLEASE HELP 

Our deanery's newly ordained 
deacon and priest with our Acting 
Archdeacon Liz Hassall at Monday 

evening's Admission of      
Churchwardens service at St 

Mary's, Tadcaster. 

The churchwardens of our five churches 
at the same service. 
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Urgent Appeal 

The clothing bank are very short of menswear  and its college 
season coming up. 

Any donations gratefully received  

Male clothes, shoes and      

accessories are                       

desperately needed,              

all sizes 

Collection Point  
for Clothing Bank 

St. Mary’s Church, Boston Spa 
and 

All Saints’ Church, Bramham 



 

 

During Collective Worship recently at Lady          
Hastings School, Rev'd Nick was talking about the 
baptism of Jesus. He took in the special scallop 
shell he uses in our baptism (Christening)             
services which used to belong to his first vicar, 
Canon Edgar Scott. 
Some of the children remembered the shell from 
services they had been on, and Katie and Toby 
remembered it from their baptism at St Peter's 
Church in Walton 2 years ago. 
Baptisms for babies and young children can be 
arranged through the Parish Office, and these 
services usually take place as part of Sunday 
morning services. 

If you would like to explore baptism and confirmation as a 
teenager or adult, please contact the Parish Office to find out 

more. We are planning another preparation course soon! 

We still have some 

spaces at our               

Holiday Club. 

 
If you would like to 

book your child /             

children on to these 

three sessions contact      

Emma on 01937 

844402  

or   

call into the Parish            

Office, St. Mary’s 

Church, Boston Spa 


